
 

  

YEAR 6 

 
Literacy 

This term we will link parts of our Literacy to the 
aspects of Britain since the 1950s topic. The children 
will be writing a variety of different things and 
developing their skills in editing and redrafting their 
work. 

 
Numeracy 

In Numeracy this term, we will be revisiting 
topics which have previously been covered in 
order to prepare the children for their transition 
to High School. We will also be carrying out some 
creative topics in the outdoor environment. 

Art/Design Technology 
This term the children will be constructing dens, 
as well as using a variety of woodworking tools 
and skills to cut, shape and refine wooden 
mallets or rounders bats. 
We will also be using clay to create model 
monsters. 

PE 

This term the children will be learning about the 
rules of, and practising the skills required in 
rounders. It is essential to have PE kits in school, as 
well as outdoor trainers, at all times as we make use 
of the nicer weather to get outside and work on 
these skills whenever possible! 

Science 
We will be learning about electricity this term, using 
proper symbols to create circuit diagrams. We will be 
using our knowledge to construct an electronic 
game. 

RE 
This term we will be researching and discussing 
inspirational muslims. 

Music 
The children will be learning how to write a song. 

Computing 
In computing this term, we will be learning how to 
create and modify spreadsheets. We will be learning 
about formulae and how these can help us to be 
accurate and save time when completing a variety of 
tasks. 

    
Topic 

We will be concluding our work on the history of 
Britain since the 1950s. On 22nd June, we have 
invited grandparents to join us in order to share 
their experiences of childhood with the children. 
Thank you to those who have kindly agreed to 
come in to help, and if there are any other willing 
volunteers, please to get in contact with Miss 
Dawber or Mr Latham. Another date for your 
diary is July 13th, when family members are 
invited to come in to view the family museums 
from 2:30pm. 

French 
The children will be mainly consolidating things learnt so 
far at Eagley in preparation for high school. We will focus 
on key words, phrases and verbs. 
They will continue to communicate with French pen pals 
to show them what we wear at school and what our 
homes look like. 


